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Agenda Item 
Item 6. F. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. Funding for dredge material management 
LMRWD staff provided a workplan to BWSR for the funds granted by the legislature in 2019.  The LMRWD 
received notice from BWSR that they have approved the grant.  The LMRWD has not yet received the grant 
agreement. 

ii. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management site 
Permit applications have been submitted to the US Army Corps of Engineers and the City for the dredge 
project.  The Corps of Engineers has reported that 27,000 CY was being dredged and placed on the Vernon 
Avenue site beginning September 6th. 

iii. Private Dredge Material Placement 
Last year's material has been completely removed from the dredge site.  I have not heard if new material 
has been placed. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday September 18, 2019 


